
 
 

Orchestra Trip 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been offered a very exciting opportunity to take a group of students to see our 
violin teacher play with the Chineke Orchestra at the Southbank centre on the 21st 
November.  Your child has been selected to attend due to their dedication to the 
musical life of the school and their participation in the school’s symphony orchestra.  

The tickets have been subsidised however, transport is not included and therefore we 
ask you make sure your child’s oyster card is topped up.     

Details of the trip include:  

- We will be leaving from school and walking to Ladbroke Grove station, taking the tube 
to Waterloo and then walking to the Southbank centre.   

- We will be meeting at the school at 17:50, ready to leave at 18:00 - The performance 
will start at 19:30 and will finish at approximately 21:30   Those who are travelling back 
will return to school at approximately 22:30.  

Alternately, please indicate below if you are happy for your child to be dismissed from 
the venue.       

Please complete the online form below by Monday 18th November if your child will be 
attending.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=06LxYAK5WEqE951qVoGKkUIg
5CMao1JHmo8N5lUg_b5UNUFCWkpYSU5CUEg1Q09YVVJOM0pWWjVXUi4u      

Kind regards,    

 

Ms Finlay   

Head of Music 


